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Forming a new Mulholland student club:  

A new student club may be established if the club (1) will be made available to the entire student 

body and (2) will fulfill a niche not otherwise covered by another existing organization.  

  

Please fill out the following information about your new club. Submit the completed form and 

direct any questions to the Mulholland Vice Presidents, Brie Gerry (bvg6er@virginia.edu) or 

Houston Wiedle (chw3zb@virginia.edu). Please also submit a Club Activity Financial Request 

Form along with your New Mulholland Club Application.  

  

Mulholland Society meetings usually occur on the first Wednesday of every month. After 

submitting the two forms, one of the aforementioned VPs will be in contact with you. A 

representative from your club will be required to attend the next Mulholland meeting to briefly 

speak about the club. The Mulholland Society will then vote whether or not to approve its 

formation by a simple majority of the Council members present.  

  

Club name:   

  

Club leader(s) & email addresses:   

  

Faculty sponsor (if needed):   

  

Please briefly describe the purpose of the club:   

  

  


